
 

                                                                                                   GPO Box 1357, Darwin, NT, 0801 

                                                                                   E mail:  ttennisnt@gmail.com 
Dear Friends,  
 
ITTF World Junior Circuit Australian Junior & Cadet Open, Darwin Australia – will be held in Darwin, Australia 

from 8 October to 11 October 2020. 

 It is our pleasure to invite international umpires to officiate at this event. Certified URC Evaluators will conduct 

field of play evaluations on eligible umpires working at this event. AUT and ARE will also be available if numbers 

dictate. 

You may nominate International Umpires who have achieved Blue Badge or Blue Badge in Progress status and 

International Umpires (White Badge) who have been an active International Umpire for at least two years and 

agree to undertake the AUT and ARE.  Umpires undertaking the AUT/ARE will be expected to pay an additional 

night’s accommodation or organise their own. 

All invited umpires must organise their own transportation to Darwin as well as travel and medical insurance. 

The Organiser offers free hospitality in a twin room sharing with another umpire from dinner on 7th Oct until 

breakfast on 12th Oct 2020, as well as transportation from and to Darwin Airport.  

A daily allowance of USD30 per person per competition day would also be provided. We would be grateful if we 

could receive your nomination form on or before 4th July 2020 (Saturday). Nomination forms should be sent 

ahopkins@sme.com.au  

This is an open invitation and therefore not all nominated umpires may be accepted. Only nominations 

submitted by Associations / Federations will be considered. Nominations will be confirmed no later than 24th 

July 2020 (Friday). Thank you for your kind attention in this matter and looking forward to your replies.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Alan Hopkins                                                                        Graham Symon 

Chair – Table Tennis Australia                                  Tournament Director 

Umpire & Referees’ Committee  


